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Air 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Op/Ed-One cracker = 36,000 cars 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2016/07/17/Shell-and-others-shouldn-t-dismiss-
community-concerns-about-the-Beaver-County-cracker-plant/stories/201607170023 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Airing out a permit 
http://blog.triblive.com/flowback/2016/07/11/airing-out-a-permit/ 
 
Times News: My home was my sanctuary’ 
http://www.tnonline.com/2016/jul/15/%E2%80%98my-home-was-my-sanctuary%E2%80%99 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Free Zika Prevention Kits Now Available for Pregnant Women 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/health/2016/07/16/Zika-prevention-kits-now-available-for-
pregnant-women-pennsylvania/stories/201607160034 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Apollo gets more than $300,000 in state grants for street widening, trail 
upgrades 
http://triblive.com/news/valleynewsdispatch/10743450-74/borough-state-apollo 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: South Middleton approves development plan, ordinances 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/boiling_springs/south-middleton-approves-
development-plan-ordinances/article_20008e64-85f6-5daa-99d3-1088340aa26c.html 
 
Times News: No gypsy moth spraying in 2017 
http://www.tnonline.com/2016/jul/15/no-gypsy-moth-spraying-2017 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Findlay to replace lighting with energy-saving alternative 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/west/2016/07/15/Findlay-to-replace-lighting-with-energy-saving-
alternative/stories/201607150023 
 
Environmental Brownfields & Cleanup  
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: LTV Coke Works site in Hazelwood gets later start date for financing 
http://www.post-gazette.com/business/development/2016/07/15/LTV-Coke-Works-site-in-Hazelwood-
gets-later-start-date-for-financing/stories/201607150133 
 
Times News: Carbon firm accused of illegal dumping 
http://www.tnonline.com/2012/jun/26/carbon-firm-accused-illegal-dumping 
 
Oil and Gas 
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Allegheny Front: How Does Pennsylvania’s Handling of The Gas Boom Compare To Other States? 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/how-does-pennsylvanias-handling-of-the-gas-boom-compare-to-other-
states/ 
 
Allegheny Front: State Senate Approves Bill Weakening Drilling Regulations 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/state-senate-approves-bill-weakening-drilling-regulations/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Environmental Justice in The Fracking Era 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/environmental-justice-in-the-fracking-era/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Compressor Stations Open Up New Front in Fracking Debate 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/compressor-stations-open-up-new-front-in-fracking-debate/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pennsylvania impact fees from shale gas expected to fall again 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/07/15/pennsylvania-impact-fees-from-shale-gas-
expected.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Court rules for Sunoco Logistics for Mariner East 2 pipeline 
http://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2016/07/15/court-rules-for-sunoco-logistics-for-mariner-
east.html 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Does pipeline age really matter? 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/07/17/Robinson-based-Exova-
examines-age-of-pipelines/stories/201607170105 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Shell's Cracker Plant Could Make Land at Airport Hot Property 
http://triblive.com/news/allegheny/10747843-74/airport-plant-authority 
 
WITF: Low oil prices made U.S. frackers lean and profitable 
http://www.marketplace.org/2016/07/14/world/oil-drilling 
 
WITF: Compressor Stations Open Up New Front in Fracking Debate 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/compressor-stations-open-up-new-front-in-fracking-debate/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
WKOK Radio: Pennsylvania’s unveils Zika response plan 
http://wkok.com/pennsylvanias-unveils-zika-response-plan/ 
 
Allied News: State launches Zika awareness campaign 
http://www.alliednews.com/news/local_news/state-launches-zika-awareness-
campaign/article_26c9667d-77f1-52c0-b5c6-16f35e07d032.html 
 
Waste 
 
York Daily Record: Man Guilty After Scrapyard ‘Spiraled Out of Control’ 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/crime/2016/07/16/lower-windsor-township-man-found-guilty-of-
mismanaging-hazardous-waste/87005746/  
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Altoona Mirror: About 88,000 pounds of waste collected 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/640862/About-88-000-pounds-of-waste-
collected.html?nav=742 
 
Water 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: New experience in store for some PWSA customers: They will be billed 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2016/07/16/Pittsburgh-Water-and-Sewer-Authority-sending-
invoices-to-28-000-sewer-only-customers-in-South-Hills/stories/201607160059 
 
Allegheny Front: THE THREE RIVERS’ LONE SAILOR 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/the-three-rivers-lone-sailor/ 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Outdoors Notebook: Susquehanna cleanup stalled 
http://www.post-gazette.com/sports/outdoors/2016/07/17/Outdoors-Notebook-Susquehanna-
cleanup-stalled/stories/201607170131 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Shell cracker plant could boost river infrastructure 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/07/18/Shell-cracker-
plant-could-boost-river-infrastructure/stories/201607150012 
 
Meadville Tribune: Surveys sent to Linesville homeowners regarding lead, copper 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local_news/surveys-sent-to-linesville-homeowners-regarding-
lead-copper/article_b323747b-7b69-5b0a-843f-3ce0146f6fb5.html 
 
Stars and Stripes: Navy: No funding for blood tests over contaminated water 
http://www.stripes.com/news/navy/navy-no-funding-for-blood-tests-over-contaminated-water-
1.419461 
 
Allentown Morning Call: Navy: No funding for blood tests over contaminated water in Bucks County 
http://www.mcall.com/news/nationworld/pennsylvania/mc-pa-contaminated-water-blood-tests-
20160715-story.html 
 
Standard Speaker: Grants could lead to more drinkable water 
http://standardspeaker.com/news/grants-could-lead-to-more-drinkable-water-1.2067176 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Conservationists test residents' soil for lead levels 
http://triblive.com/news/allegheny/10786093-74/soil-lead-pittsburgh 
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